
RBPS School Council Meeting 
Tuesday, December 5, 2023 (6:00 p.m.)  
School Report 

 

School Report - Tracey Mark, Shawna Holman, Gerry-Lynn McCann 
1. Enrollment 

Our current enrollment is 413 students. 
 

2. Attendance – September 6th through November 30th (Tracey) 
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3. Budget (Tracey) 
a. Option Fees 

i. $7005.00 is outstanding 
b. Grade 2-4 Agenda Fees 

i. $587.00 is outstanding 
 
 
4. Athletics (Shawna) 

a. JH Basketball beginning.  Thank you to Mrs. McCann, her daughter Shay will be coaching the boys and Miss. 
Ophus will be coaching the girls. Thank you for volunteering to coach! Basketball starts this Thursday. 

 
 
5. Maintenance (Shawna) 

a. Drainage Pipe extensions:  work has been completed 
 
 
6. Holiday Performances (Shawna) 

Your presence and support mean the world to us, and we can't wait to share these moments with you. Please 
see the schedule below and mark your calendars to join us. Together, let's create lasting memories as we 
celebrate this special time of the year.  All performances are from 8:30 a.m.–9:00ish. 

Monday, December 18th Tuesday, December 19th Wednesday, December 20th Thursday, December 21st 
JH Band 
Grade 1  

JH Orchestra  

Grade 2 
Grade 5/6 

Grade 5/6 music 

Grade 4  
Mon/Wed Kindergarten  

Grade 3  
Tues/Thur Kindergarten  

 
 
7. Create, Give, Explore (Shawna) 

The Grade 2 classes are proud and excited to be leading a Christmas Giving Project for our community. The 
Grande Prairie Care Center is home to 120 residents. Roy Bickell is adopting 60 residents from the Grande 
Prairie Care Center and giving them a special Christmas gift. Each of these residents has shared a suggested 
item or two that they would love to receive. These items range from a cardigan to warm slippers to body wash 
and shampoo. These are all gifts that can be found for under $20 (we hear Costco is an excellent place to shop 
for a lot of these items, especially the clothes).   
 

 
 


